
Volunteer Officer Report January 2020  

Bailey Marchant – Environmental Students’ Officer   

What has been worked on in the past month?  

The past month has been spent advertising the Enviro-Fayre and organising the blind book 
sale which raises money for the Australian bushfires. We attended the refreshers Fayre and 
were successful in making contacts. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

The Enviro-Fayre has reached 261 interested or going members on the Facebook event. We 
had our first full committee meeting with our new secretary. We have reached out to 
members to ask for volunteers for the book sale and Enviro-Fayre and received lots of 
engagement. We gained 4 new members from the freshers Fayre. 

Plans for next month  

Conduct a wrapping workshop for volunteers to help wrap the books for the book sale, run 
the book sale and gets LOTS of important student feedback from the Enviro-Fayre. From 
there my focus is to spend time responding to that feedback. Lastly, get involved with as 
much of green week as possible. 

 


